
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

	
Update	on	suspect	sought	for	Attempted	Murder	

	
Last night investigators received information that Morgan was at a residence located on the 500 block of Breckenridge 
Village in Altamonte Springs.  At approximately 8:30 p.m., deputies made entry into the home and found Morgan 
deceased with an apparent self-inflicted gunshot wound. This incident is being investigated as an apparent suicide.  
	

	
Suspect	sought	for	Attempted	Murder	

	
Seminole	Co.	(March	31,	2017)	–Seminole	County	Sheriff’s	investigators	are	looking	for	Jordan	Morgan	(DOB	
04/14/1998)	for	a	domestic	related	attempted	homicide	incident.		A	warrant	has	been	issued	for	his	arrest	on	the	
charges	of	Attempted	Murder,	Aggravated	Battery,	and	Animal	Cruelty.	
	
On	March	30	at	approximately	10:20	a.m.,	deputies	responded	to	2730	N.	Horizon	Place	in	unincorporated	Oviedo,	in	
reference	to	a	battery.		Upon	arrival,	deputies	spoke	with	residents	who	indicated	Morgan	struck	his	boyfriend	in	the	
head	with	the	pointed	end	of	a	tactical	tool.	He	then	fled	the	home	on	foot	in	an	unknown	direction	of	travel.			The	
victim	was	taken	to	a	local	hospital	by	friends	and	treated	for	non-life	threatening	injuries.		
	
Deputies	discovered	Morgan	also	struck	a	cat	in	the	head	with	the	tactical	tool.		The	cat	sustained	serious	injuries	and	is	
being	treated	at	a	local	veterinarian’s	office.				
			
Anyone	with	information	about	Morgan's	whereabouts	is	asked	to	call	the	Seminole	County	Sheriff's	Office	at	(407)	665-
6650	or	Crimeline	at	(800)	423-TIPS	(8477).	Calls	made	to	Crimeline	remain	anonymous,	and	tips	that	lead	to	the	felony	
arrest	of	suspects	and/or	the	recovery	of	stolen	property	and	drugs	are	eligible	for	cash	rewards	of	up	to	$1,000	dollars.	
		
For	more	information	contact:	
Mgr.	Kim	Cannaday	(kcannady@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6978	
(407)	402-3319	
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